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Dear Zbigniew Pater, Beata Kijak-Mitura and all the Lublin University of

Technology family!

On behalf of the administration, teaching and student staff of Kryvyi Rih
National University, I express my sincere gratitude to you for your noble deed -

providing us with generator purchase. We considered the models offered by you and

settled on this choice of HFW-100 T5 Silent Stage 3A.

If it is possible, we would kindly ask you to consider alternative possibility of

purchasing two 40-50Kw generators instead of one large 100 Kw generator, since the

university has two buildings and power outages occur in both at the same time.

- Your support will be timely and extremely useful in solving our problems we

face in the conditions of war.

With respect and faith in the victory of Ukraine and international law, please

accept my best regards.
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